Freedom of Information Act 2000 – housing stock 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1) Are you a registered provider of social housing?

Answer:

Yes


2) How many dwellings do you have? (I.e. houses, bedsits, flats, maisonettes etc.) 

As of 01/04/2019 we had 20,447. 

3) Do you have any stock that is of non-traditional construction? (I.e. not solid/cavity brickwork, for example concrete buildings, steel frame etc)
Yes, No, Don't know 

Yes


4) Can you send me your latest Housing Asset Management Strategy or equivalent document?

This information can be accessed using the following link:
http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk/documents/s98710/HRA%20Budget%20Setting%20Report%20HSC.pdf
The asset strategy information is in Appendix F.
Further information about our housing can be found at: https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-community/housing/
This part of the letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17 of the FOIA as the exemption to disclosure contained at Section 21 of the Act applies, namely the information is already accessible to the applicant by other means as it in the public domain i.e. published on the Council’s website.


5) If I wanted further information about the Housing Asset Management Strategy who could I could contact? Could you provide their name, job title and contact details?

Simon Nicholls, Head of Service, Housing Division, Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


